Empire City MC PO Box 1881 New York, NY 10011-1881

AMCC PO Box 913 Benjamin Franklin Station Washington, DC 20044



Empire City Motorcycle Club respectfully requests to host an AMCC meeting during our 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Weekend in New York City, 2014.

Our Anniversary Weekend will be 10<sup>th</sup>-12<sup>th</sup> October 2014, with the proposed AMCC meeting falling on the afternoon of the 11<sup>th</sup>.

Sincerely,	
Charles Antonelli, President, Empire City MC	
Eddie Murphy, Sergeant at Arms & AMCC	Representative, Empire City MC